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Support to Toronto Police Service Vehicle Mitigation 
Program 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 10, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorize the TTC to continue providing these buses in support of the TPS
and the ongoing partnership in public safety.


